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- Currently in my opinion Preston (specifically what individuals see when entering) King St. area is the worse 
eyesore in all of Cambridge.  If Cambridge (Preston) wants to be a place individuals come to then we need to do 
better.  There are lands in this area that have been empty for decades.  Land that could be developed that 
hasn’t.  Some examples: 1030 King St, old Grand Hotel, site where Hopper was, 204 King St, 303 Eagle, old 
Preston Springs and the list goes on.  Maybe if a property is not being developed it could be turned into green 
space until it is. 

- If we delay building permits for 1 or possibly 2 years this (and other areas) will decline even further.  There are 
areas in Preston (514 Westminster S.) has been an unkempt vacant lot for several years.  Is there not a way to 
“force” individuals to either build or sell to someone who will build?   

- This project and bylaw is only applying to Preston because of the proposed LRT.  All of the items mentioned in 
this should apply to all of Cambridge, projected increase to population, changes to provincial policy, land use 
compatibility and appropriate forms of intensification.  Do we have all this in place for the rest of Cambridge? 

- I believe that we need a plan for Preston/Cambridge that takes into account an LRT coming to Cambridge and a 
plan that doesn’t have an LRT.  The LRT is not a given and based on the cost may not be appropriate in the long 
run.  I know the LRT is a region project so won’t continue on about it here. 

- I also know the Major Transit Station is a regional issue, but was only required due to the LRT.  As stated earlier, 
maybe we need a plan that works even if the LRT isn’t built. 

- What happens if there is another fire in the downtown core, can the building be rebuilt?  
- Putting a 1 to 2 year hold on building permits probably isn’t in the best interest of Preston/Cambridge 
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